Royal Thai Embassy in Ankara
Announcement No. 8/2567

Re: Visa Section and Consular Section Closed

Pursuant to the official announcement of the use of e-Visa effective
from 8 October 2024, 10.00 hrs. (UTC+7) for a foreign national who is currently in
the Republic of Turkiye, the Republic of Azerbaijan, Georgia, the Republic of North
Macedonia, and Turkmenistan and other Embassy’s missions:

The Royal Thai Embassy, Ankara, hereby announces that the Embassy
will close Visa Section and Consular Section from 30 September — 9 October 2024,
In case of serious urgency, please contact the Embassy through mobile number
+90 533 641 5698 (Hotline), email: consular.ank@mfa.go.th, or Facebook Page:
Royal Thai Embassy, Ankara.




